
 
 
 
 
17.7.20 
 
Dear Fishergate Children, 
 
I just wanted to write you one last letter to tell you how proud I am of each and every one of you. You 
are living through a once in a hundred year event and doing it with style! You really will go down in 
History.  
 
Year 6s I am really sorry that we didn’t get to celebrate with you in the usual way – although I am a little 
bit relieved that we didn’t have a Leaver’s show this year as Ms Rees has found some of my dresses very 
amusing and I have a feeling they would have made an appearance! You have been a brilliant bunch of 
young people and I expect to hear great things about you from your secondary schools. The schools that 
you are going to always say that they can tell who has come from Fishergate as you are so good at 
working together, supporting each other and never giving up. They also see how kind and 
compassionate you are! I hope that you enjoyed the film of you sharing your memories, thank you 
messages and your leaver’s song. Mr Burnell did such a great job of putting it together for you – thank 
you Mr Burnell. I would also like to thank all of your teachers and teaching assistants, on your behalf, for 
arranging the Leaver’s Picnic for you. I was really pleased that you had the opportunity to get your mug 
and certificate.  
 
To everyone else who will be coming back to Fishergate in September we cannot wait to have you back 
with us. Your teachers and teaching assistants have been working really hard to get everything ready – 
not to mention Mr Leahey and his fantastic team who have done a huge amount of furniture moving.  
 
 
 
Have a lovely summer holiday and remember to take care and to be kind.  
 
 
Mrs Clarke 
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